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May 27, 1986
ADMINISTRATIVE LETTER 1986-9

TO: ALL PERSONS LICENSED AS SURPLUS LINES BROKERS AND ALL
APPROVED SURPLUS LINES INSURERS

RE: SURPLUS LINES INSURANCE LAW EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 1986

A new Surplus Lines Insurance Law to be effective July 1, 1986 has been
enacted by the General Assembly. Substantive changes in the law require changes in
the various forms and procedures previously used in the regulation of surplus lines
insurance. Therefore, we are enclosing a copy of the applicable statutes and the
various surplus lines forms which are to be used effective July 1, 1986. Reproduction
of these forms will be necessary for your future use. The Bureau of Insurance does not
maintain a supply of these forms.

Please review the new statutory requirements and the new and/or amended
surplus lines forms to ensure your compliance with the law effective July 1, 1986. Any
questions concerning this matter should be addressed to James L. Sheets at (804) 786-

6099.
Sincerely,
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ames M. Thomson
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